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Pupil Premium Funding for Wavertree Christian Fellowship Nursery
Pupil premium for early years 3 and 4 year olds was introduced in April 2015, with the first prorated payment being made in July 2015.

The Local Authority pays this in arrears on a termly basis.
The Pupil Premium is Funding provided to nurseries, which is additional to the nursery grant funding. It is allocated according to the number of 3 / 4 year old children on the roll who meet the same criteria as the criteria for free school meals and an allocation for each child who has been ‘Looked after’ (in care).
It is for nurseries to decide how the Pupil Premium is spent, since they are best placed to assess what additional provision should be made for individual children within their responsibility. However, nursery are to be held accountable for how they have used the additional funding to support children from low income families. Please see below information regarding how the Pupil Premium is to be spent and the impact of funding and the plans for future spending. 
From September 2017 until August 2018the nursery will receive £300 p.a. per eligible child.
Pupil Premium Funding 2017-2018 academic year
Children eligible for EYPP

1 X £300	£300
		
Total Pupil Premium		£300

Use of funding for the academic year 2017-2018
-	Proportion of salary to maintain the qualified teacher attached to the nursery.

Impact of the funding :
Improved behaviour, cooperation and social skills for the most vulnerable children.
All children are able to have access to wider experiences in nursery which are used as a springboard to inspire, motivate and raise standards.

This policy is reviewed annually by Wavertree Christian Fellowship Nursery and Pre-school.  
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